
October 2022 – Feedback – Spring Festival 

Outreach! 

Just wanted to say a very big thank you for your contribution 

towards building our Lords Kingdom. Our children and some of our 

people were very, very blessed may God bless you and your family

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Just wanted to send a 

heartfelt THANK YOU 

for all your support 

and Prayers as well as 

for the QR codes, 

they are working 

wonders in our 

community. We really 

appreciate it.  

Please continue to 

pray for our ministry 

as it is growing by the 

Lord's grace! May the 

Lord continue to bless 

you and your families!  

Blessings,  Sunker and Primisha.  

 



 


